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The Principal

IMPORTANT 
DATES

Tuesday 20th May
Tough Guy & Gal Challenge

Thursday 22  Maynd

ShowQuest Performance

Friday 30th May
Maths Teacher Only Day
SCHOOL CLOSED

Monday 2  Junend

King’s Birthday
SCHOOL CLOSED
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JOHN CHANNER
Kia ora Fraser whānau!

You may have seen a few government
announcements lately about some new

mathematics funding,  the creation of a f inancial
l i teracy programme and an onl ine parent portal .

 While I  am keen to see funds being invested in
education,  I  feel  strongly that i t  needs to al ign with

the needs of our Tamariki ,  especial ly those at
Fraser Crescent School .  I  would loved to have seen
more funding for learning support ,  enabling us to

provide greater assistance to students who are
struggling.  The gap between our funding and the

needs of some of our students seems to be
widening.  

One factor we often see,  is  the l ink between
attendance and achievement.  I f  you are having any

issues with gett ing your chi ld to school each day,
please let me know. Feel free to email  me via

principal@frasercres.school .nz

Ngā mihi ,
John Channer.

Tumuaki

https://www.frasercres.school.nz/
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HUTT FEST

FRASER CAMPS 2025
We have three School Camps happening throughout the remainder of

the year. If your child is a Year 4, 5 or 6 they will be invited to attend
one of the following camps.

Year 4 Camp - Wellington Zoo - Term 2, on the 5  & 6  June th th

Year 5 Camp - YMCA Kaitoke - Term 3, on the  16  & 17  October th th

Year 6 Camp - Makahika - Term 4, on the 3rd, 4  and 5  Decemberth th

Year 4 Camp permission slips are overdue and needed ASAP, 
but information has not yet gone out for Year 5 and 6 camps.

Please add these dates to your calendar and keep an eye out for any
letters coming home later in the term. 

In the final week of this term, our Kapa
Haka roopu will be performing on the big
stage at Walter Nash stadium. If your child
regularly attends after school practices
and is keen on performing, they will be
coming along with us. Tickets can be
purchased by following this link
https://myetickets.co.nz/tickets/506/deta
ils. A letter will come out closer to the
time with more info. Any questions? Just
email holly@frasercres.school.nz

PINK SHIRT DAY
Today we showed our support for Pink Shirt Day by
turning up to school in Pink. Every year we celebrate
this day to encourage inclusion, empathy and
kindness. This event is well aligned with our school
values and is just one of the many things we do to
promote kindness and discourage exclusion at our
school. Our staff are committed to making sure FCS
is a place where all of our students feel they can talk
to someone when they’re having a rough time. 

Kōrero mai, kōrero atu. Mauri tū, mauri ora!
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